GREENFIELD INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL
COUGAR CONNECTION

Dear GIS Families:
We had another great week at GIS!!!

A Few Important Items:

- (NEW) Character Trait Nominees - GIS would like to congratulate the following students for being
nominated for August’s character trait of Respect! (pictures attached):
e 4th Grade: Declynn D, Ella H., Logan M., Michael B., Haley S, Lillie Y., Gustavo C., Keegan

M., and Alex H.

e 5th Grade: Chase J., Lydia C., Jordin J., Madysen H., Evan M., Ava P., Kendall S., and Austin
K.

e 6th Grade: Elizabeth B., Ryker H., Jorja R., Eve M., Aubrey B., Lauren P., Conner R., and
Landon C.

- (NEW) Digital Citizenship Week - Indiana Digital Citizenship Week is next week around the state.
GIS, along with several of our other GC schools, is participating. During the week, students will be
hearing about digital citizenship topics from their teachers and will be provided with resources.
Parents, you will receive a daily digital citizenship message from me as well. Additionally, we will
also have three days of spirit week next week:

e Monday = Twin Day

e Wednesday = Silly Sock Day

e Friday = Cougar Pride Day

- (NEW) Box Tops for Education - Please save box tops for the GIS library. All proceeds from box
tops will be used to buy library books. The library has a contest with the homerooms and the top 3
homerooms who turn in box tops by Dec. 1 will win an ice cream sundae party. The top 3 individuals
who turn in box tops will win $10.00 to spend at the book fair. Thank you for helping to put books in
our library!

- (NEW REMINDER) School Bus Evacuation Drills - Bus evacuation drills are a mandatory
requirement to ensure safe bus procedures. GIS bus evacuation drills will take place on
Wednesday, September 20th. Please note your child may be arriving home later than normal due
to the drill being conducted.



- Muffins with Mom - All GIS students are invited to bring their mother or special friend with them
to our Muffins with Mom event onFriday, September 22nd from 7:00am to 7:30am. Moms, this is a
great opportunity to spend some quality time with your child :) We will have muffins, milk, juice,
and coffee for our visitors. The cost for the event is only $2.50 for each attendee and a souvenir
photo will be available for a $1.00 donation to Riley Children’s Hospital. Please register for this
event by clicking here! Additionally, please see the flyer attached to this email.

- Textbook Rental - We would also like to remind you that book rental payment is due no later than
the first day of school. If you are on deferred payment, then the due date will be in about a month
from now. We will have tables available to collect payment during open house should you like to
take advantage of this opportunity. Otherwise, please send with your child on the first day of
school.
Fees are as follows:

e 4th-$116.14

e 5th-$123.15

e 6th-$121.97

Upcoming Dates:

- Blue or Gold Day? - Monday will be a BLUE Day
- Digital Citizenship Week - Week of 9/11
- Imagination Library Campaign - Week of 9/18

- Bus Evacuation Drills - 9/20


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScYaWZwv4LjWH9ujTAUHYop87fc41QhAiL9I69BRbNvtQNmKw/viewform

